
 

“Leaders have high expectations of all.  Pupils, including Sixth Form students, respond well to this 
challenge. They are determined to succeed.”   
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“We shall serve.” 
 

         Mark 10:45 - “For even the Son of Man came not to be served but to serve, and to give his life as a ransom for many.” 

 

 
 

12th July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer                                                           
 
POST 16 TRANSPORT 2023-2024 – Subsidised Scheme – 25% Reduction to parents 
 
For the academic year 2023-2024, All Saints’ Catholic Academy has reached an agreement with the 
County Council to allow us to subsidise the travel costs for Sixth Form students by 25%.  We 
understand that NCC’s cost for the year is £631.00 (to be confirmed by NCC); parents will be 
required to pay £474.00 via instalments (see the table below); school will pay the balance of 
£157.00. 
 
Please see below the Post 16 transport charges for travel to and from school along with the discounted 
costs.  This is for the ‘SEASON PASS’ option.  Please note when payments need to be made. 
 

  Discounted Cost to 
be paid by parent 
(see instalment 
info) 

1st instalment due 
at application, 
payable to NCC 

2nd instalment due by 
16/12/23, payable to 
NCC 

3rd instalment due by 
16/03/24 payable to 
school via Arbor 

Season 
Pass 

 £474 £210 £210 £54 

 
Students who wish to join or continue with the subsidised scheme will need to apply online at  
Post 16 mainstream travel assistance | Nottinghamshire County Council 

choosing the ‘Season Pass’ option.  NCC will prompt you for the first instalment of £210.00 after you 
have applied.   
  
For the first 2 weeks of the new academic year, bus drivers will allow students to travel whilst they 
wait for their season passes to arrive.  After this time, your son/daughter may obtain a temporary bus 
pass from the Sixth Form office. 
    
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me, preferably by email 
sixthform@allsaints.notts.sch.uk.  My telephone number is 01623 474700 ext. 2504. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Woolley 
Sixth Form Administrator 
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